
 

 

 

OFFICIAL 

 

Lakey Lane Primary School  

 Dear Parent / Guardian 

2024 dates announced for FREE holiday clubs in Birmingham! 

As the spring holiday approaches, we want to highlight the FREE, engaging and fun-filled 

holiday clubs available across the city throughout 2024. Designed to provide a safe and 

stimulating environment for your child during the holidays, Bring it on Brum! holiday clubs 

guarantee your child an unforgettable experience packed with exciting activities and 

opportunities for learning and socializing. 

Activities include sports and games, arts and crafts, cookery, dance and music. All clubs 

provide a nutritious and delicious meal too! Programmes vary depending on location. 

Holiday Club Dates 2024* 

Spring Summer Winter 

Monday 25th March- Friday 5th 
April 2024. 

Wednesday 24th July- Tuesday 
3rd September 2024 

Monday 23rd December- Friday 
3rd January 2025 

*Excludes weekends and Bank Holidays. 

Eligibility Criteria 

If your child is aged between 4-16 and is eligible for benefits-related free school meals, then 

they are entitled to access Bring it on Brum! holiday clubs for FREE. 

Booking Information 

You will need your Bring it on Brum! code to book your holiday activities through the Bring it 

on Brum! website or directly with the holiday club of your choice.  

Your Bring it on Brum! (HAF/FSM) code is: 3302119 

Holiday clubs can be booked via the Bring it on Brum! website at www.bringitonbrum.co.uk. 

Bookings for spring holiday clubs will open from Monday 4th March 2024. 
 
Last year, we had a significant number of young people booked onto holiday clubs and not 
attend. This takes spaces away from other children who would like to attend. If you book 
an activity for your child/ren and they can no longer attend, please contact the provider to 
cancel the spaces so these can be made available for other children. 
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If you are not able to access face-to-face holiday clubs, at home activity packs are also 
available. You will need your Bring it on Brum! code to request a free activity pack. Packs are 
available one per eligible child and are available for primary or secondary age.  
 
Families can register for a free spring activity pack from Wednesday 28th February. More 
information on the activity packs and how to register can be found at: 
www.bringitonbrum.co.uk/activity-packs-and-food-boxes. 

 

We hope you make the most of this fantastic opportunity! 

Warm regards 

Lakey Lane Primary School  

 

http://www.bringitonbrum.co.uk/activity-packs-and-food-boxes

